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‘supporting agriculture into the future’
The picture below was taken from a 2 page article in the Exmoor News
showing some of the boys we support at Brymore Academy

The Car Boot Sales continued this last year so a good income and we sponsored 5 boys at
Brymore Academy and 3 students at Agricultural Colleges, plus 8 Berks YFC girls, for a
tractor driving course.

We donated rosettes for the Berks County Fayre for 64 classes in May 2022, and hope to do
this again for the 2023 show.

We are encouraged by our new website, especially the Paypal Donate button, and have received
donations from new people and companies. Also renewed orders for the print of RFAA show
by Alex Williams, especially with the footer ‘Patron — HRH The Duke of Edinburgh’.

Although our new King has taken over the role of Chief Ranger at Windsor (which used to be
his father’s role) we still do not know yet who will be our new patron for The Royal Forest
Agricultural Association.

I again would urge you to become a friend of the Trust. You can either give a one off
donation, or make it a regular thing, especially if you are a tax payer. You will find this even
easier with the Donate Button on the website — www.bfmt.org.uk

From Your Chairman § Secretary,
David § Maureen Bowg ey Tel: 01398-361834 — email: maureen@bfmt.org.uk




